

We wish you a healthy & happy 2022

We wish to express our gratitude to everyone in the Masters community for your continued patience and support throughout another challenging year.

With the IMGA team we're working hard to manage the developments and changes during the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic. 2021 may not have brought back the normalcy we all desire. Nevertheless, there were moments where you could enjoy your sport again in your local community and even sometimes internationally! It is more clear than ever that living an active and healthy life is beneficial for all. We are looking forward to be able to enjoy sports together again at our IMGA Masters events.

For now, we wish you a restful holiday and a very happy new year!

The IMGA team.







We want to hear your stories in 2022

Your story on IMGA

Do you have an inspiring story and want to be featured on our channels? This could be a story about how you have overcome difficult times in your life through sports. Stories about how sport has helped you stay motivated, stay healthy or maybe has been a lifechanging experience. Stories about exploring the world through sport and meeting new friends.

We want to hear them all!



Learn more and submit your story for consideration.

SUBMIT STORY



International Masters Games Association
Maison du Sport International
Avenue de Rhodanie 54
1007 Lausanne
Switzerland

You received this email as a member of the IMGA Masters community

You can unsubscribe here

© 2019 International Masters Games Association